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To all Erie County Superintendents and Principals: 

Due to concerns from the global and U.S. Coronavirus (Covid-19) outbreak, the Erie County 
Department of Health Commissioner recommends that students, faculty, parents and care-givers 
limit unnecessary travel at this time. While there are no reported coronavirus cases in Erie 
County at this time, we believe it is important to act with an abundance of caution to protect our 
Erie County community. The COVID-19 outbreak and its current unpredictability has led to the 
decision to limit travel. Our first priority is and always will be the safety of students, facility, and 
parents. 

Sincerely, 

Gale R. Burstein, MD, MPH, F AAP 
Commissioner of Health 
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